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TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT LAUNCHES NEW PARISH WEBSITE 

Terrebonne Parish President Jason W. Bergeron is excited to announce the launch of Terrebonne Parish 
Consolidated Government’s newly redesigned Parish website.  

Our revamped site is aimed at delivering a more user-focused and visually engaging experience. The site is easier 
to navigate and mobile friendly, allowing more efficient access to our various online services, such as paying bills, 
requesFng permits and licenses, and more.  

About the website, Parish President Bergeron stated, “We really look forward to this website being another tool 
to help promote the growth of Terrebonne Parish.” Visit tpcg.org to explore our new site. We are excited for this 
launch as we conFnue to move Terrebonne forward. 
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